
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dhahran Ahliyya Schools’                                                                                                                                                            

   28th Annual Progress Celebration 

  

  
Under the esteemed presence of Mr. Khalid Al Turki, the Schools’ President, distinguished  guests, DAS faculty and staff,  the 

28th Annual Progress Celebration took place on Thursday, March 2, 2017.   

 
The celebration began with the opening of “Makerspace Lab” and an introduction of its goals, plans and activities. The 

audience listened to the students’ presentations and experiences. Following that, all the guests attended the opening of 

“Media Lab” and listened to an introduction to the goals and its support of  the academic purposes.   

 
Every department at DAS presented the progress they made towards their goals throughout the year. Also, the  employees 

who spent 5,10, 15, 20, 25, 30 and 35 years at Dhahran Ahliyya School were honored for their sincere efforts and continuous 

dedication to DAS.  

 
We would like to extend sincere thanks and appreciation to our guests for their attendance.  We also thank all DAS employees 

for their continuous effort,  the members of the Positive Climate Committee and all those who contributed towards the 

success of  our celebration  .  
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“OUR MISSION” 

Inspired by the principles of Islam, the 
mission of Dhahran Ahliyya Schools is to 

empower each student to be a 

compassionate, thinking, lifelong bi-

lingual learner, who makes a positive 

difference locally and globally. 

 



DAS Students Participate in Dubai International Championship  

 

 

 

  
 

DAS soccer team won the 2nd place cup and the silver medals in the International Championship that was held in the United 

Arab Emirates, Dubai, with the participation of 30 schools from different countries such as UAE, Jordan, Oman, Bahrain and 

Saudi Arabia from March 2-5, 2017.  

Throughout the championship, our students displayed fair, competitive  performance and a high level of sportsmanship 

throughout the championship. In order to reach the championship finale, the students played 6 games as follows:  

 A tie with ALL team from Jordan, 2/2 

 A win against IKNS team from Oman, 4/2 

 A lose with NIS Academy from Bahrain, 2/1 

 A win against BSM team from Jordan, 2/1 

 A lose with BSM team from Oman, 1/0  
 

The team members are: Faris Bukhamseen, Faisal Al Thunayan, Khalid Al Dabl, Omar Al Oujan, Saeed Al Mahrous, Fawaz Al 

Zamil, Turki Al Subaie, Abdullah Al Mousa, Mansour Al Tamimi, Majed Al Rubaian, Mohammed Tuhami, Ahmed Abu Zaid, 

Basheer Dijani, Yousef Osailan, Mohammed Al Dossary, Hamad Al Sowailem, Mohammed Al Sedmy and Ibrahim Al Nuaimi.  

We would like to thank the students for displaying remarkable skills and sportsmanship and their parents for their support. 

Thank you is also extended to Mr.  Abdulrahman Al Shoushy for his continuous support to all championships, Captain Khalid 

Salim, Captain Abdulaziz Hammad and Captain Waleed Naji, the teams’ coaches.      

 

Students’ Early Dismissal  
 

Because of the necessity of having a meeting for DAS faculty and staff, we would like to inform you that on Thursday, March 

16th, 2017, there will be an early dismissal for all students in all grades as follows: 

 Elementary Students will be dismissed at 12:30 PM 

 Intermediate and Secondary Students will be dismissed at 12:50 PM.  
 


